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June 22, 2016 

 
 
 
 
City Engineering Division DPW 
Real Estate Group 
2 Woodward Ave., Suite 642 
Detroit, MI 48226-3462 
 
 
Attention: Richard Doherty CED DPW, 

City Engineer 
 
RE: Petition Number 1094 
 Request to Outright Vacate the East / West Public Alley, 
 Various Width in The Block Bound by Woodbridge and Franklin Streets 
 McDougall and Jos Campau Avenues 
 JOB Number: 01-01 / Drawing Number: X1094 
  Detroit, MI 
   
  GLWA GPET 1602 
 
This is in response to your email dated June 9, 2016 and received by our office on the same. 
 
A review of the above plans with our department records indicates no apparent conflict with our water and sewer 
utilities. No involvement with GLWA. 
 
For locations regarding water and sewer facilities owned and operated by communities other than Great Lakes 
Water Authority (GLWA), contact the local community/authority or private concern involved for updated 
information: 
 

 City of Detroit 
 
If you have questions regarding the above, please call (313) 267-4857 or email: dale.echols@glwater.org 
Please send plans and correspondence to: 
Dale Echols ET CADD 
DWSD / GLWA FIELD ENGINEERING 
North Administration Building - CSF 
6425 Huber Street, 1st Floor 
Detroit, MI  48211-1677 
 
 
      Very Truly Yours, 
 
 
 
            

Dale Echols ET CADD 
DE/dle/Letters PET 
cc: PETITIONS 
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